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Law Office of

  Richard A. Finnigan          
Richard A. Finnigan                     2112 Black Lake Blvd. SW
           Kathy McCrary, Paralegal
  (360) 956-7001
Olympia, Washington 98512

       (360) 753-7012
rickfinn@localaccess.com
Fax (360) 587-3852
   
  kathym@localaccess.com
June 30, 2011
VIA E-MAIL AND HAND DELIVERY
Mr. David Danner, Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Re:
Tariff Adoption Notice - Change of Name of Beaver Creek Telephone Company to Skyline Telecom, Inc.
Dear Mr. Danner:

Enclosed you will find the original and three copies of the above-referenced Tariff Adoption Notice.  This Adoption Notice reflects the name change of Beaver Creek Telephone Company to Skyline Telecom, Inc. effective July 1, 2011.  
As of this date, Beaver Creek Telephone Company is the owner of one hundred percent of the stock of Skyline Telecom, Inc.  Effective July 1, 2011, the subsidiary Skyline Telecom, Inc. is being merged into the parent company, Beaver Creek Telephone Company.  However, Beaver Creek Telephone Company is adopting the name of Skyline Telecom, Inc. as its own.
One of the reasons for the name change is to avoid confusion that has occurred from time to time between Beaver Creek Telephone Company and Beaver Creek Cooperative Telephone Company in Oregon.  

Because the customers of the existing Skyline Telecom, Inc. under its tariff WN U-2 will see no change of ownership or control and no change in terms or conditions of service, a second adoption notice is not needed, nor is customer notice needed.  Customer notice would only be immensely confusing to them.

Notice has been provided to the customers of Beaver Creek Telephone Company of the name change to Skyline Telecom, Inc.  That notice of name change was provided by bill message on or about June 2, 2011.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.








Sincerely,








RICHARD A. FINNIGAN

RAF/km
Enclosures
cc:
Garrin Bott (via e-mail)


DeeDee Kluser (via e-mail)
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